
 

 

 

 

भारत सरकार/Government of India 

आयुष मंत्रालय /Ministry of Ayush 

Ayush Admissions Central Counseling Committee (AACCC) 

Ref.L-14030/137/2022-EP-1 Dated: 22.02.2023 

NOTICE 

 

Participation in the Stray Vacancy Round conducted by Deemed Universities 

at Institute level. 

 As per the AACCC-PG counseling Scheme 2022, the AIQ seats of Deemed 

Universities that remain vacant after the 3
rd

 /Mop-Up Round of AACCC-PG 

Counseling will revert to the respective Deemed Universities for conduction of 

Stray Vacancy Round at the Institute level.  

In this regard, it is to inform that those candidates who have registered in the 

AACCC-PG portal (www.aaccc.gov.in) are only eligible to participate in the 

Stray Vacancy Round conducted by Deemed Universities at the Institute level. 

Further, the AACCC, M/o Ayush shall not approve the admission of not 

registered candidates through the Stray Vacancy Round conducted by 

Deemed Universities.        

Therefore, candidates who have not yet registered on the AACCC-PG 

portal and wish to participate in the Stray Vacancy Round conducted by the 

Deemed Universities are advised to register on the AACCC-PG portal during 

the 3
rd

 / Mop-Up Round of AACCC-PG Counseling. There will be no fresh 

registration after the 3
rd

 / Mop-Up Round of AACCC-PG Counseling. 

******* 


